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A Great Precedent for QLD Children!
Pro-life groups in Qld and Australia are rejoicing that Qld children born alive as a result of 
a botched abortion, will now be protected. How is this? 
 
Qld Health Guidelines have been amended! Hospital staff have been directed, that if as a 
result of a botched abortion, babies are “…born alive with signs of life,” staff are to “provide 
care appropriate to the individual circumstances and in accordance with best practice 
guidelines.”
 
Andrew McColl, Qld State Director of FamilyVoice, says that “This is great news for Qld! It 
sets a powerful and compelling precedent for other states of Australia, continuing the 
process of protecting Qld children in the womb, that began with Sophie’s Law, in August.”
 
He says that, “Now, other State Health Departments will have to consider this step 
forward.”
 
FamilyVoice acknowledges the efforts of retiring LNP MP Mark Robinson, for his tireless 
efforts to promote this change since 2016, along with all those who have supported and 
lobbied for this change, too.
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